
 

 

From: Colin Campbell 
Subject: Capacity Auction Information Update - July 21 
Date: July 18, 2022 3:48:00 PM 

Hello, 

Please be advised that the IESO announced in last week’s IESO Bulletin that there will be a 1-hour 
information update this Thursday, July 21 at 9:00 a.m.  The update will cover the 2022 CA 
enhancements, the Forward Capacity Auction framework and Design and input being sought to 
finalize an engagement plan for the 2023 CA enhancements. 

A short presentation has been prepared to guide the discussion and Q&A. Please consider reviewing 
the presentation and registering for this session on the Resource Adequacy engagement page here: 
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Resource-
Adequacy-Engagement 

For any questions please contact us at IESO Engagement: engagement@ieso.ca 

Thank you, 
IESO Engagement 

++ 
This email is being sent to all RA stakeholders with particular interest for those following the 
Capacity Auction engagement 
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